
Mayor Durkan has proposed legislation that would suspend for 60 days all major institution committee 
meetings. Council will be voting on this legislation in the coming weeks, at which time the 60 days would 
begin.  
 
I will send you an update as the legislation proceeds. Until you hear more from me, all Advisory 
Committee meetings will be canceled. 
 
We hope to be able to safely return to in person board meetings after 60 days, but if that is not possible, 
we are actively exploring the possibility of virtual/remote committee meetings.  
  
Feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
Maureen Sheehan 
Major Institutions and Schools Coordinator 
Office: 206.684.0302 
seattle.gov/neighborhoods 

 

https://durkan.seattle.gov/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/2020/04/MO-Land-Use-Decision-and-Meeting-Emergency-ORD.pdf
http://www.seattle.gov/neighborhoods/

